
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

8th January 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

RUNNING CLUB 
 
We will be entering a cross-country team in competitions that will take place during the spring 
term 2018.  To enable me to choose a team I will be holding jogging sessions on the school 
field each Tuesday at lunchtime.  The first session will be held tomorrow, 9th January. 
  
Children should bring their kit consisting of old jogging bottoms, tops and old trainers. These 
will get muddy and will be sent home for cleaning each week.  
 
If your child would like to join the running club, please complete and return the permission 
slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Ali 

 
 

 
PERMISSION SLIP 

 
NAME _____________________________________  CLASS ________________________ 
 
I give my permission for my child to take part in the jogging sessions and the team, if 
selected. 
 
SIGNED _________________________________ ____________ DATE _______________ 


